
Report of the Strategy and Finance Committee to the Council Meeting of 24 July 2003 

8. VODAFONE CELL SITES 
 
 The Committee considered a report by the Property Manager, seeking approval for Vodafone to locate 

the following two macro telecommunication facilities on the Council’s street assets: 
 

1.  Linwood TCPLNW Chch – Intersection Aldwins Road and Linwood Avenue, Linwood  
 
 This proposal is to replace the existing pole situated on the corner of Aldwins Road and 

Linwood Avenue with a 20 metre high pole.  The traffic camera will be relocated at 10 metres in 
height with the telecommunications components above.  The components required are: 

 
 (a)  300mm diameter microwave antenna  
 (b)  Three flush mounted antennae panels each 340mm x 140mm x 3.0 m in size. 
 

2.  Hagley Park Central TCPHYC – Intersection Deans Avenue and Riccarton Road, 
Riccarton, Christchurch 

 
 This proposal is to install a 16 metre high pole at the intersection of Deans Avenue and 

Riccarton Road.  Telecommunications components will be situated below the spotlights which 
light the roundabout.  The components include three flush mounted antennae panels each 
340mm x 140mm x 3.0m in size. 

 
 The applications are consistent with the Council’s policy/protocol.   
 
 The Committee resolved that approval be granted for the installation of the two macro facilities 

proposed, at the foregoing locations. 
 
 (Note:  Councillors Anderton and Crighton recorded their votes against this resolution.) 
 
 


